
March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 While Linn County R-I students will not be in session starting March 18th through April 

6th, our dual credit students are still expected to continue their dual credit courses. I gave all dual 

credit students a letter from Central Methodist University regarding the continuation of classes in 

the event of school closures. Students should continue working on assignments and viewing 

recorded classes as their instructors send to them either through the myCMU website or Zoom. 

Should a student have any issues with a dual credit class, they need to first contact their 

instructor (contact information will be in their syllabus) but I also would ask that they let me 

know of their issues or concerns. I will continue to check my email throughout this closure and 

will do what I can to help students regarding their dual credit classes during this time. 

 

Please contact me at cblack@linnr1.k12.mo.us if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you, 

Catherine Black 

School Counselor  
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